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This letter is being sent to inform you of construction activity on the above-
referenced project. 

IF YOU ARE A LANDLORD, PLEASE SHARE THIS NEWSLETTER WITH 
YOUR RENTERS/TENANTS. 

Over the last week, the contractor has completed the concrete work on 
Maple Avenue between 5th Street and 3rd Street. They have also completed 
the installation of aprons and driveways in this area. The contractor is 
currently installing storm sewer in the alley north of Maple Avenue between 
3rd Street and 5th Street. 

The Contractor plans to begin preparing the road base in areas where 
concrete curb and gutter are in place in preparation for paving operations. 
This work is planned to begin the week of June 26th with bituminous 
pavement placement planned for June 29th and June 30th. The contractor 
plans to focus on the remainder of Phase 3 next. This includes 5th Street and 
Lewis Lane. 

Note: Future project updates may be mailed or a digital copy sent if you 
opt in. To receive e-mailed project updates, please email your name, 
property address, and email address to Julie Brinkman at 
jbrinkman@sehinc.com. 

Thank you for your patience and cooperation. If you have any questions or 
concerns, feel free to contact me or City Engineer/Project Manager Brent 
Kavitz. 

Lee Istvanovich, Resident Project Representative 
507.676.2202 

 


